‘The President Speaks

The next regular AARC meeting will be held on Tuesday,
3June 8 at 7:30 PM at the Astronomy Building on the
UVA grounds. The program will be final preparation
for Field Day 2004. It should be very interesting!

See you there!!

Pete, W4PRT
Greetings!

1 hope that everyone had a nice Memorial Day weekend. It
was a nice break with everything that has been going on
lately. Well, it's June and you all know what that means.
Yep, you guessed it, the MS 150 Bike Tour. I bet you
thought I was going to say Field Day 2004, We'l get to that
in a litte bit.

June 12" and 13" 2004 are the dates for the MS 150 Bike
Tour. For those who don't know what this event is, it is a
bike-a-thon from Charlottesville to Farmville for raising
money for the MS foundation. Round trip is 150 miles.

At last months meeting Howard (W4UF) passed around a
clipboard asking people to sign up for the days that they
could work, Saturday, Sunday or both days. From what I
saw it looks as if he were off to a good start on getting
people to help out with this event.

Don't let that stop you from helping out either. The more
the merrier. This a really fun event and if you can work both
days and plan on staying down in Farmville please let Greg
(N4PGS) or Howard (W4UF) know as soon as possible. 1
think they need to get a head count for the MS folks for the
accommodations. Iam sure that there will be an
announcement made on the nets that we have prior to the
event and questions should be able to be answered there. If
not, we'll try and get them answered before the event.







